Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

October - December 2015

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Evaluation of H&M Compliance with Safety Action Plans for Strategic Suppliers in Bangladesh," Clean Clothes Campaign, International Labor Rights Forum, Maquila Solidarity Network and Workers Rights Consortium, October 1, 2015: http://www.cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/hm-bangladesh-september-2015.pdf

"Our Voices, Our Safety; Bangladeshi garment workers speak out," International Labor Rights Forum, December 2015:

 $\frac{http://laborrights.org/sites/default/files/publications/Our\%20Voices\%2C\%20Our\%20Safety\%20Online~0.pdf$

ILO Bangladesh, newsletter issue #3, December 2015:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms 434477.pdf

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"ILO's new scheme to boost workplace rights in Bangladesh," fibre2fashion.com, September 29, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/announcement/ilo-s-new-scheme-to-boost-workplace-rights-in-bangladesh-174938-newsdetails.htm

"ILO delegation calls for trade unions in EPZs," The Daily Star (Dhaka), October 21, 2015:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/ilo-delegation-calls-trade-unions-epzs-160279

"Working towards stronger labour rights in Bangladesh," ILO Bangladesh Office, Dhaka, November 2015:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms 433452.pdf

"Safety inspections for targeted Bangladesh export-oriented RMG factories complete," ILO Bangladesh Office, Dhaka, November 9, 2015:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_423410/lang--en/index.htm

"ILO says most Bangladesh garment factories must improve fire safety," Reuters, November 13, 2015:

http://www.reuters.com/article/2015/11/13/us-bangladesh-garments-iloidUSKCN0T20X220151113#uEjDomzgLdwU4ZXI.97

"ILO to boost RMG sector workplace cooperation in Bangladesh," fibre2fashion.com, November 19, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/ilo-to-boost-rmg-sector-workplace-cooperation-in-b-desh-175941-newsdetails.htm

"Better Work Update – December 2015," ILO Bangladesh Office, Dhaka: http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/newsitem/wcms 433770.pdf

"DIFE labour inspectors (6) successfully complete online OSH course," December 12, 2015:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_435648/lang--en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Accord to inspect over 100 more factories," New Age (Dhaka), October 23, 2015: http://newagebd.net/168992/accord-to-inspect-over-100-more-rmg-factories/

"Statement on Business Termination with Sadaf Fashions Ltd.," Bangladesh Accord, November 4, 2015:

 $\underline{http://bangladeshaccord.org/2015/11/statement-on-business-termination-with-sadaffashions-ltd/}$

"Quarterly Aggregate Report #4 on remediation progress at RMG factories covered by the Accord, Bangladesh Accord, November 6, 2015:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Quarterly-Aggregate-Report-5-November-2015.pdf

"Quarterly Update – November 2015," Bangladesh Accord, November 25, 2015: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2015/11/quarterly-update-november-2015/

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Alliance complains to BGMEA: 23 Chittagong factories fail to carry our required remediation workers," New Age (Dhaka), November 3, 2015, http://newagebd.net/171950/23-ctg-factories-fail-to-carry-out-required-remediation-works/

"Statement on the Third Anniversary of the Fire at Tazreen Fashions Ltd.," Alliance, November 25, 2015:

 $\underline{http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/330\text{-}statement-on-the-third-anniversary-of-the-fire-at-tazreen-fashions-ltd-hp}$

Films on Bangladesh OHS

"Rana Plaza: Victims of Fashion;" directed by Fuad Chowdhury, 29.5 minutes, 2015: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ufS_KUgDHWk

Earlier articles and reports

"Health hazards of garment sector in Bangladesh: The case studies of Rana Plaza,: Fatema Tania and Nasrin Sultana, Malaysian Journal of Medical and Biological Research, Vol. 1, No. 3, 2014:

http://publicationslist.org/data/malaysian_journal_of_medical.biological_research/ref-24/3.4.pdf

"Health status of the female workers in the garment sector of Bangladesh," Shaheen Ahmed and Mohammad Zahir Raihan, Journal of the Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences, Vol. 4, No. 1, 2014, pp. 43-58: http://iibfdergi.karatekin.edu.tr/Makaleler/269677659 JFEAS 4 1 3.pdf

"The Ready-Made Garment industry: An analysis of Bangladesh's labor law provisions after the Savar tragedy," Tamanna Rubya, Brooklyn Journal of International Law, Vol. 40, No. 2, 2014:

http://brooklynworks.brooklaw.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1042&context=bjil

"A study on occupational health and safety practices in RMG factories of Bangladesh in accordance with compliance after Rana Plaza incident," Parvez Ahmed Sharif, Md. Ekramul Islam and Redwan Ahamed Kabir, International Journal of Business & Management, May 2015:

http://www.theijbm.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/25.-BM1505-065-UPDATED1.pdf

"Safety and labour conditions: The Accord and the National Tripartite Plan of Action for the garment industry of Bangladesh," Mohd Raisul Islam Khan and Christa Wichterich, ILO – GLU Working Paper No. 38, September 2015:

http://www.global-labour-

university.org/fileadmin/GLU Working Papers/GLU WP No.38.pdf

"Exporting Clothes, Importing Safety," Amy Yee, Roads & Kingdoms website, 2015: http://roadsandkingdoms.com/2015/exporting-clothes-importing-safety/

OSHE Newsletter, No. 3, May-June 2015, issued in September 2015: http://wiego.org/sites/wiego.org/files/resources/files/OSHE-NewsLetter-English-May-June%202015.pdf

"Bangla minister claims exports will reach \$60bn by 2021,"fibre2fashion.com, September 22, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/textiles-import-export-news/bangla-minister-claims-exports-will-reach-60-bn-by-2021-174805-newsdetails.htm

"BGMEA to collaborate on OHS in RMG industry." Fibre2fashion.com, September 22, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-garment-association-news/bgmea-to-collaborate-on-ohs-in-rmg-industry-174801-newsdetails.htm

"After Rana Plaza: Bringing health and safety to Bangladesh," SHP Online, September 29, 2015:

http://www.shponline.co.uk/after-rana-plaza-bringing-health-and-safety-to-bangladesh/#

October 2015 articles and reports

"Supply chain culture change; Real progress, challenges in Bangladesh garment industry safety," Industrial Safety & Hygiene News, October 1, 2015: http://www.ishn.com/articles/102397-supply-chain-culture-change

"USAID to offer \$22m for garment upgrade," The Financial Express (Dhaka), October 1, 2015:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2015/10/01/109914/print

"Most of H&M's 'best' factories in Bangladesh still don't have working fire exits," Quartz India, October 3, 2015:

http://qz.com/516038/report-most-of-hms-best-factories-in-bangladesh-still-dont-have-working-fire-exits/

"88 BGMEA member factories reluctant to safety inspections," New Age (Dhaka), October 14, 2015:

http://newagebd.net/166256/88-bgmea-member-factories-reluctant-to-safety-inspections/

"Rana Plaza murder case remains stuck," Dhaka Tribune, October 23, 2015: http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2015/oct/23/rana-plaza-murder-case-remains-stuck

"Government setting criteria for safety committees in RMG factories," The Financial Express (Dhaka), October 23, 2015:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2015/10/23/113215

"The cost of a job; Systemic forced labor in Asia and what companies can do to eliminate it," Verite report, October 2015:

http://www.verite.org/sites/default/files/2%20CostJob-

WhitePaper%20102215%20Final_0.pdf

November 2015 articles and reports

"Fear and silence in Bangladesh as militants target intellectuals," Ellen Barry, New York Times, November 3, 2015:

http://www.nytimes.com/2015/11/04/world/asia/bangladesh-terrorism-ansar-al-islam.html

"Bangladesh on the brink," Tahmina Anam, New York Times, November 4, 2015: http://www.nytimes.com/2015/11/05/opinion/bangladesh-on-the-brink.html? r=0

"Dacca Dyeing terminates 154 workers; union cries foul," Dhaka Tribune, November 4, 2015.

http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2015/nov/04/dacca-dyeing-terminates-154-workers

"100 trapped as factory building collapses in Pakistan," Salman Masood, New York Times, November 4, 2015:

http://www.nytimes.com/2015/11/05/world/asia/pakistan-lahore-rajput-polyester-factory-collapse.html?smid=nytcore-iphone-share&smprod=nytcore-iphone

"BIDS for higher wages for garment workers; still lower than other countries in Asia," fiber2fashion.com, November 10, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/announcement/bids-for-higher-wages-for-garment-workers-175809-newsdetails.htm

"Occupational Safety and Health Rights," ANROEV newsletter, May-September 2015. Issued in November:

http://www.anroev.org/2015/11/06/osh-rights-november-2015-no-35/

"Progress Report: Midway through a five-year effort, an NFPA team visits Bangladesh to assess progress made in garment industry worker safety," NFPA Journal, November-December 2015:

http://www.nfpa.org/newsandpublications/nfpa-journal/2015/november-december-2015/news-and-analysis/in-a-flash?order_src=C248

"Assailants in Bangladesh attack Catholic missionary," Julfikar Ali Manik and Ellen Barry, New York Times, November 18, 2015:

http://www.nytimes.com/2015/11/19/world/asia/bangladesh-attack-catholic-missionary.html

"Bangladesh: 'An effective union can ensure fire safety," Solidarity Center (Washington, DC), November 19, 2015:

http://www.solidaritycenter.org/bangladesh-an-effective-union-can-ensure-fire-safety/

"Evaluation finds TUC aid programme with NGWF garment unionists in Bangladesh built activism and confidence," TUC (UK), November 20, 2015: https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/124075

"Bangladesh hangs 2 leaders convicted of war crimes," Ellen Barry, New York Times, November 21, 2015:

 $\frac{http://www.nytimes.com/2015/11/22/world/asia/bangladesh-hangs-2-leaders-convicted-of-war-crimes.html}{}$

"3 Tears of Tazreen Fire: Labour bodies demand arrest, punishment of Delwar," New Age (Dhaka), November 25, 2015:

http://newagebd.net/178590/3-years-of-tazreen-fire-labour-bodies-demand-arrest-punishment-of-delwar/

"Disputes in Bangladesh RMG sector triggered by wages," fibre2fashion, November 30, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/-disputes-in-b-desh-rmg-sector-triggered-by-wages--176130-newsdetails.htm

December 2015 articles and reports

"Bangladesh clothing factory workers face 'harsher conditions' despite efforts, claim activists," International Business Times, December 3, 2015: http://www.ibtimes.co.uk/bangladesh-clothing-factory-workers-face-harsher-conditions-despite-efforts-claim-activists-1531560

"Government resolute not to extend Accord, Alliance activities," The Financial Express (Dhaka), December 8, 2015:

http://old.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2015/12/08/123383/print

"Out of the Ashes: Creating change from tragedy in Bangladesh's garment industry, UN Women, December 6, 2015:

https://europa.eu/eyd2015/en/un-women/posts/gender-equality-bangladesh-garment-industry

"ActionAid for job alternatives for Bangladesh garment workers," fibre2fashion, December 7, 2015:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-news/actionaid-for-job-alternatives-for-b-desh-garment-workers-176280-newsdetails.htm

"Can Bangladesh's garment industry ever be safe and sustainable?" Quartz website, December 10, 2015:

http://qz.com/571260/can-bangladeshs-shrinking-garment-industry-ever-be-safe-and-sustainable/

Compiled by Garrett Brown, December 16, 2015